
Lausanne Consultation on Jewish Evangelism
2012 North American Conference
March 5-7 (Monday to Wednesday)

San Diego, California
Jewish Evangelism in the Shadow of the Holocaust

Dear Friend of LCJE in North America,

We’re headed to beautiful, tropical San Diego, CA, for our 2012 conference! We will follow the 
same basic schedule as previous years, with our first session at 10:30 AM on Monday, March 5, 
and ending with our closing banquet at 6 PM on Wednesday, March 7. 

Our theme will be “Jewish Evangelism in the Shadow of the Holocaust.” It’s a broad topic and 
should serve as a starting point for provocative and fruitful discussion. An interesting variety of 
papers is already in the works, each one looking at this general theme from a different 
perspective.

The venue is The Town and Country Resort and Convention Center. It’s a well-known facility 
that’s next door to a large shopping mall and situated near the intersection of two interstate 
highways (I-8 and I-5) in north San Diego. It’s also convenient to the airport.

Most of you already know Marty Goetz. He’s arguably one of the two or three best-known 
messianic musicians in the world and we’re very pleased that he has graciously agreed to come to 
San Diego and lead our worship times. Jennifer, his lovely wife, will be accompanying him on 
this trip—so we’re looking forward to meeting her, too. Please go to www.martygoetz.com for 
more info about this remarkably gifted man and to see how God continues to use him all over the 
world.

Our guest speaker for the closing banquet will be Melody Green. Melody’s late husband, Keith 
Green, was a Jewish believer and a well-known musician whose ministry spanned the 1970s and 
early 80s. Keith died (along with two of their children and several other passengers) in a tragic 
airplane crash in 1982, but Melody has faithfully carried the ministry forward since then. She has 
an amazing story and is currently working on a major project that she’s anxious to tell us about in 
San Diego. You’ll find more information about Last Days Ministries on their website at 
www.lastdaysministries.org. 

We are also planning to have a reception on Sunday evening from 7 to 9 o'clock for those of you 
who will be arriving early. This is always a fun time of fellowship for those who can attend, and 
an opportunity to catch up on the latest happenings in each others' ministries.

To register for the conference, visit lcje-na.org. You may register and pay online with a credit 
card. Or, use the downloadable registration form that can be mailed with your payment by check 
or money order to the mailing address listed on the form. Conference registration fee covers 
participation in all of the sessions, coffee breaks, and the closing banquet on Wednesday evening. 
Hotel is not included. If you have questions regarding conference registration, call Kathi at 
630-251-4965 or email her at na-secretary@lcje.net.

We are looking forward to a great time of fellowship and sharing information, and hope to see 
you all in San Diego.  

    Until then,
     

Gary Hedrick (GaryH@cjfm.org) 
LCJE North America Coordinator
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